
DEPUTATION MEETING REPORT 

Date & Time   8th December @ 3pm. 

Deputation Group:  Kilnamanagh Family Resource Centre  

 

Deputation attendees – Brendan Ryan, John Duff, Tony Condren & Michael Elliot. 

Elected Members – Cllr. Baby Pereppadan, Cllr. Mick Duff, Cllr. Charlie O’Connor & Cllr. 

Teresa Costello.  

 

Apologies received from Cllr. Liam Sinclair.  

 

Council Officials – Brian Carroll, Fionnuala Keane, Paul McAlerney 

Cllr. Teresa Costello presided.  

Items discussed: 

1. Running costs of Centre, including insurance. 

The group have an issue with rising insurance costs which they believe are 
based on their turnover rather than any claim that they have made. The groups 
insurance policy has risen by a considerable amount in the last year and only one 
insurance company would cover their insurance policy. The group are looking to 
make an arrangement with SDCC with regard to insurance cover.  

 

Commitments given: 
1. Assign a Community Worker to research facts and figures with a view of 

creating a cluster group – Paul McAlerney.  

2. Early in 2022, a meeting of management of centres will take place to discuss 

the plan going forward – Paul McAlerney.  

  


